
SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
July 17 - July 24, 2022

Weekend:

Sunday       July  17 SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
8:30am Mass at St. Andrew Bobola, Sheffield

SFC 11am Richard C. Clancy by Kathy & Michael Smith
  

Weekdays:
Monday      July 18 Weekday

St. Camillus de Lellis, Priest
SFC  8am           Armand M. Carlucci ‘Memorial Anniversary’ 

by Armand Carlucci Family                                                                                                                                             
Tuesday      July 19 Weekday
SFC  8am Pete Armeni ‘Birthday Memorial’ by Family

Wednesday July 20 Weekday
St. Apollinaris, Bishop & Martyr

SFC  8am Denny McClure ‘Memorial Anniversary’
                      by wife, Debbie

  9am           Mass at St. Andrew Bobola, Sheffield

Thursday  July 21 Weekday
St. Lawrence of Brindisi, Priest & Doctor of the Church

SFC  8am People of the Parish
 

Friday         July 22       St. Mary Magdalene           
 9am           Mass at St. Andrew Bobola, Sheffield

Weekend:

Sunday       July  24 SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
8:30am Mass at St. Andrew Bobola, Sheffield

SFC 11am Stephen Kanack ‘Memorial Anniversary’
           by wife, Pat

  
11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

Lectors for July :  Gabe Cellini/Kristen Cellini

The Diocese of Youngstown Prison Ministry Presents Kolbe Gathering.  A 
place for the formerly incarcerated and their families to join with parish-based 

volunteers in spiritual support and fellowship.  The 1st and 3rd Thursday monthly, 
6-8pm at Holy Apostle SS. Peter and Paul Church, 421 Covington St. , 

Youngstown, Ohio. For more information call William Barber at 330/235-3920.

If you would like to receive the bulletin by email send your request to 
stmsfc@hotmail.com. The bulletin is also available online at: 
corpuschristiparishconneaut.org  

It is our hope that you would attend the 11am Mass at Corpus Christi. However, 
we realize that this may not always be convenient for you. We ask that you 
remain connected to your parish by participating in social, formation and 
service opportunities. We also ask that you continue to financially support your 
parish either by giving online, mailing in/or dropping your parish envelope in 
the basket of the Church you are attending ---the envelopes will come back to 
us.  Those wishing to continue attending a Vigil Mass may attend the 4:30pm 
Mass at Our Lady of Peace in Ashtabula.

Sanctuary Candles
In Memory of:

Joan Donnelly
by Jackie Julio

Health & Welfare of:
John Peterson, Jr.
by sister, Cathy & Tom Cebasek

THIS WEEK
PC – Parish Center; PO - Parish Office

Sun July 17
VBS Registration after 11am Mass

Tues July 19
6pm Men’s Fellowship Group, PC

Wed July 20
5pm Rosary, SFC Church
6pm Matthew 25 Organizational 
Mtg., PC

Sun July 24
2nd World Day for Grandparents & 
the Elderly

9am-Noon Vacation Bible School  
July 25-29

Confessions
Sunday 10-10:30am SFC

Sunday 7:30-8am St. Andrew, 
Sheffield

Parishioners are welcome to attend 
any Corpus Christi council or 
committee meetings. Meeting times 
and dates are listed in the bulletin. 
Your presence is welcomed and your 
participation is encouraged

                                                    
The Parish Center is open weekday 
mornings at 9:30am Mon-Thurs if you 
would like to walk in the hall. 



Time, Talent & Treasure
Faithful Stewards: 

Supporting our Parish Mission
Stewardship: “…I am a minister in accordance with God’s 
stewardship given to me to bring to completion for you the 
word of God.”    Colossians 1:25

We are all called to evangelize – to convert individuals and 
society by the divine power of the Gospel.  Our faith is 
more attractive to others by our actions than by our words 
alone.  We may not be called to evangelize like St. Paul, but 
we should look for opportunities to share our faith through 
our actions and words, especially with those closest to us, 
like our family, friends and neighbors.  Pray for the courage 
to joyfully express your faith the next time the opportunity 
arises.

Parish Sacrificial Giving

Sunday   $6,883.50        111  Envelopes 
Electronic Giving          $1,520.00          11  On-Line

Total: $8,403.50
             

Thank you for your continued generosity!

Through the Sacrament of Baptism, we welcome to the 
Christian community Ronan James Thompson infant son 
of Scott & Shelby and Georgia Ann Marie Bancroft infant 
daughter of Alex & Jessica. 

Vocations: “It is He whom we proclaim.” Are you being 
called to proclaim Christ and the word of God? Call Father 
Chad Johnson at 330-744-8451 or email: 
cjohnson@youngstowndiocese.org.

On Sunday, July 24, 2022, the Second World Day for 
Grandparents and the Elderly will be celebrated 
throughout the universal Church. The theme chosen by the 
Holy Father is "In old age they will still bear fruit" (Psalm 
92:15) and emphasizes how grandparents and the elderly 
are a gift both to society and the Church. This year, Pope 
Francis is also extending the opportunity for a plenary 
indulgence to the faithful who devote adequate time to visit, 
in person or virtually, their elderly brothers and sisters on 
July 24. For more information go to www.doy.org/family/  
or  https://www.usccb.org/topics/marriage-and-family-life-
ministries/grandparents-elderly

Novena for Our Lady of Sorrows.  Mother of Sorrows 
Church is hosting a nine-week Novena starting Thurs, July 
21, at 6:30pm, and continuing each Thurs thereafter, 
thru Sept 15, the Feast Day of Our Mother of Sorrows. It 
will include Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament, 
Rosary, and a short Novena prayer and Benediction. Mass 
will be celebrated on the last day. The Relic of the True 
Cross, and the authentic Relic Stone from the site of 
Calvary will be on display for public veneration each week. 
 

Our Featured Advertiser this week is:

RAISIAN FAMILY FUNERAL HOME
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin!

NEWS FROM ST. JOHN SCHOOL:
Saint John will host an All Class Reunion for all Herald 
Alumni on Sat, Aug 20, from 6-11pm at the school. There 
will be indoor/outdoor events with picnic food, drinks and 
desserts. Music by Good Question. Bring a lawn chair if 
you wish and BYOB. Cost is $20/person.  Sign up online at 
www.sjheralds.org/alumni/reunions.cfm or by mailing 
reservation form with payment by July 20.  For questions, 
contact Christy Garrod Kovacs at ckovacs@sjheralds.org or 
call 440/997-5531 x223. 

Baked goods are needed for Mary’s Kitchen. Meals are sent 
out the 1st and 3rd Wednesday each month.  If you are able to 
help out, please contact Connie Naylor at 440/599-7697. 
Thank-you!

Catholic Charities will launch its annual Community 
Cupboard campaign on Mon, July 18 to respond to the 
economic hardships impacting many local families who 
struggle to keep food on their tables, purchase taxable 
goods, and pay their utility bills.  These same families may 
already receive SNAP (food stamps) benefits to purchase 
food, but those benefits cannot be used to purchase 
personal care items or household products - so this 
campaign is to collect personal hygiene items, paper and 
cleaning products to help restore clients’ dignity and self-
esteem.  Please visit www.ccdoy.org to learn more or call 
Catholic Charities at 440/992-2121 for details on donating. 

 Vacation Bible School Registration will take place after 
Mass today and through the week of July 17.  Please call 
the church office, 440-599-8570, to register your 
child/children or to register a child that would like to attend. 
 Children who have completed Preschool through third 
grade are invited to register.   Any adults, high school 
students and students in grades 4-8 who would like to help 
during the week can sign up at the registration.
 
VBS Youth Service Outreach Program
During the week of VBS, our young people will be engaged 
in service projects in the Community. We would like to 
give our parishioners first priority to utilize the time and 
talents of the youth directed by adult leadership.
 
The youth are capable of such projects as: weeding, edging 
walkways, trash removal, planting, trimming bushes, raking 
leaves, cleaning outside areas.
 
If you are interested in having the youth help with a project 
at your home during the week of July 25-29, please contact 
the church office or Carla Robison with your name, phone 
number and a description of the work needed.




